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                           ******************************************************** 

The Hollow Log will be open at lunch today.  Two students are signed up to help. Please bring your lunch to 

the Hollow Log at noon! 

 

This morning we are happy to have nineteen of our leadership students and two staff members on their way 

to Vancouver to participate in We Day! We hope that they have a spectacular time and come back inspired 

with plenty of ideas for getting our school involved in community and global events. 

 

Today is the day the 20 PAC Contest Winners will enjoy pizza with the Principal and Vice Principal.  Pizza 

will be served in the library at lunch time.  For a list of winners, please see the announcements on display 

throughout the school. 

 

Today we also have Grade 8 students headed to Lambrick Park Church from 1:00 - 2:00 PM  

And tonight there will be a PAC Meeting in the library at 7:00 PM. 

A reminder that tomorrow is Hot Lunch Day - the lunch will be from Subway. 

  

Attention all creative, artsy students: here are 3 ways you can show your skills: 

1) Any students who are creative with art, poetry, essay writing or even creating videos can enter 

TWO CONTESTS for Rembererance Day to win cash and other prizes including an iPad! The 

themes are “Remembrance” and  “The Future of Peace”.  The deadlines for both is November 15.  

For more information, you can view the posters that have been put up around the school and see 

Ms. McAleer if you have any questions.  

 

2) Peace Poster contests for Rememberance Day: please see Ms. McAleer or pick up a flyer from 

the   

          yellow board near the front office.  There are some great prizes for these competitions including an  

          iPad and other Apple products and various cash prizes. Deadline is Nov 15.  

 

3) Yearbook Cover Contest!  On now until Nov 10th.  Please see posters around the school for more 

information.  If you are interested in submitting an entry, the paper is located in the library.   
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Remebrance day is coming up on November 11:   

Do you play the bagpipes?  If you are a piper and are interested in performing at our Remembrance Day 

Assembly, please see Mrs. McAleer. 

 

And any of our students who are cadets and are interested in taking a leadership role in our Remembrance 

Day assesmbly are also asked to see Mrs. McAleer 

 

 

SPORTS      (please note that as of 1 pm today all soccer and cross country has been canceled) 

Grade 7/8 Girls: soccer game today after school at Gordon Head.  

Grade 6 Boys Soccer: tournament tomorrow at Gordon Head 

Cross Country meet today at Juan de Fuca 

Grade 6/7/8 Girls Basketball practice Thursday after school. 

 

Grade 7/8 boys Competitive Basketball Teams:  

 Yellow Team (coached by Mrs. Byatt and Mrs. Degreef) practice today after school. 

 

 Mr. Grew’s team has a practice Thursday morning at 7:45. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


